
 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING  

IJmond North Sea Canal Area  
Central Nautical Management  

 
 
 
Announcement No. 45/2025      IJmuiden, 26 June2025  
 
 
 
Subject: Works on the Vissershaven at IJmuiden  

 

The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) 
Harbour Master, announces the following: 

The Port of IJmuiden is investigating the possibilities for adjusting the maintenance depth of the 
Halkade Vissershaven at Halls C, D and E. The following activities will be carried out for this purpose:  

1. Maintenance dredging work (period: 30-06-25 to 12-10-25); 
2. Research into explosive remnants of war (period: 28-07-25 to 17-08-25); 
3. Ridge wall test t.h.v. Halkade (period: 25- 08- 25 t/m 31- 08- 25)  
 
PreSail IJmuiden 
 
During the PreSail IJmuiden on 18 and 19 August and when departure for the locks in the morning of 
20 August, no work will be carried out on the water. 
 
Working hours  

The work will be carried out from Monday to Wednesday from 07:00 - 21:00 and on Thursday from 
07:00 - 15:00. 

Consequences for shipping: 

- prohibition of causing annoying wave movement during the work. 

- during the work, a working width of the work vessel of 40m applies. 

- the work vessels carry the prescribed lights and day marks in accordance with the BPR.  

-the workboats are st-by on VHF channel 12. 

-During the investigation into explosive remnants of war, diving work is carried out at the quay. A 
safety distance of at least 25 m is required during the diving work. The diving vessel carries the 
prescribed lights and day marks in accordance with the BPR. 

 
Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations 
Manager at the following telephone number: +31 205 234 692.  
 



 
 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) 
Harbour Master,  
 
 

 
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


